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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Public Service Commission of Utah 
 

From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Carolyn Roll, Technical Consultant 
 
Date: May 15, 2015 
 
Re: Docket No. 15-057-06 Questar Gas Company Results of Operations Report for 

the Twelve Months Ended December 31, 2014.  In the Matter of Questar Gas 
Results of Operations Report for the Utah Jurisdiction for the Twelve Months 
Ended December 31, 2014 

 
On April 30, 2015, Questar Gas Company (“Company”) filed with the Commission its 

December 2014 Results of Operations and Model for the twelve months ended December 

31, 2014.  On May 1, 2015, the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division 

requesting a review of the filing and to make recommendations.  On May 14, 2015, the 

Commission issued an Amended Action Request to the Division requesting a review of 

the filing and to make recommendations and to provide additional analysis. The 

Commission asked the Division to report back by June 1, 2015. 

Upon initial review of the filing, the Division has determined that the review will require 

requests for information from the Company. Under the current process, data requests 

issued would require a 30 day turnaround.  Additional follow-up data requests to the 

Company would require an additional 30 Days.  Therefore, the Division is hereby 

requesting that the Commission extend the due date of the Division’s response to the 



 
 
 

 

Action Request to August 31, 2015.  This will allow the Division adequate time to make 

the proper review and recommendations.       

CC: Barrie McKay, QGC 
 Michele, Beck, CCS 


